September 12, 2017

Carolyn Kaiser 2964 35th Ave Elk Mound WI 54739-4020

Dear Ms. Kaiser,

Thank you for following up with me about nursing facility staff and vacancy rates in our area.

I contacted the Wisconsin Department of Health Services on your behalf and requested a more thorough breakdown of nursing facility staff and position vacancy rates. Enclosed you will find the information the Department provided including nursing facility staff ratios for RNs, LPNs and CNAs. The Department does not keep information about position vacancy rates, so these were not included.

Again, thank you for taking the time to contact me and share your thoughts. I hope you find the enclosed information useful.

Sincerely,

TERRY MOULTON
Wisconsin State Senator
Senate District 23

Enclosure

cc: Bonnie Schindler TM/zs